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  Federal Probation ,2001
  Learn R Programming in 24 Hours Alex
Nordeen,2020-10-31 R is a programming language
developed is widely used for statistical and
graphical analysis. It can execute advance machine
learning algorithms including earning algorithm,
linear regression, time series, statistical
inference. R programming language is used by
Fortune 500 companies and tech bellwethers like
Uber, Google, Airbnb, Facebook, Apple. R provides
a data scientist tools and libraries (Dplyr) to
perform the 3 steps of analysis 1) Extract 2)
Transform, Cleanse 3) Analyze. Table of Contents
Chapter 1: What is R Programming Language?
Introduction & Basics Chapter 2: How to Download &
Install R, RStudio, Anaconda on Mac or Windows
Chapter 3: R Data Types, Arithmetic & Logical
Operators with Example Chapter 4: R Matrix
Tutorial: Create, Print, add Column, Slice Chapter
5: Factor in R: Categorical & Continuous Variables
Chapter 6: R Data Frame: Create, Append, Select,
Subset Chapter 7: List in R: Create, Select
Elements with Example Chapter 8: R Sort a Data
Frame using Order() Chapter 9: R Dplyr Tutorial:
Data Manipulation(Join) & Cleaning(Spread) Chapter
10: Merge Data Frames in R: Full and Partial Match
Chapter 11: Functions in R Programming (with
Example) Chapter 12: IF, ELSE, ELSE IF Statement
in R Chapter 13: For Loop in R with Examples for
List and Matrix Chapter 14: While Loop in R with
Example Chapter 15: apply(), lapply(), sapply(),
tapply() Function in R with Examples Chapter 16:
Import Data into R: Read CSV, Excel, SPSS, Stata,
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SAS Files Chapter 17: How to Replace Missing
Values(NA) in R: na.omit & na.rm Chapter 18: R
Exporting Data to Excel, CSV, SAS, STATA, Text
File Chapter 19: Correlation in R: Pearson &
Spearman with Matrix Example Chapter 20: R
Aggregate Function: Summarise & Group_by() Example
Chapter 21: R Select(), Filter(), Arrange(),
Pipeline with Example Chapter 22: Scatter Plot in
R using ggplot2 (with Example) Chapter 23: How to
make Boxplot in R (with EXAMPLE) Chapter 24: Bar
Chart & Histogram in R (with Example) Chapter 25:
T Test in R: One Sample and Paired (with Example)
Chapter 26: R ANOVA Tutorial: One way & Two way
(with Examples) Chapter 27: R Simple, Multiple
Linear and Stepwise Regression [with Example]
Chapter 28: Decision Tree in R with Example
Chapter 29: R Random Forest Tutorial with Example
Chapter 30: Generalized Linear Model (GLM) in R
with Example Chapter 31: K-means Clustering in R
with Example Chapter 32: R Vs Python: What's the
Difference? Chapter 33: SAS vs R: What's the
Difference?
  R in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Andy
Nicholls,Richard Pugh,Aimee Gott,2015-12-16 In
just 24 lessons of one hour or less, Sams Teach
Yourself R in 24 Hours helps you learn all the R
skills you need to solve a wide spectrum of real-
world data analysis problems. You’ll master the
entire data analysis workflow, learning to build
code that’s efficient, reproducible, and suitable
for sharing with others. This book’s
straightforward, step-by-step approach teaches you
how to import, manipulate, summarize, model, and
plot data with R; formalize your analytical code;
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and build powerful R packages using current best
practices. Practical, hands-on examples show you
how to apply what you learn. Quizzes and exercises
help you test your knowledge and stretch your
skills. Learn How To Install, configure, and
explore the R environment, including RStudio Use
basic R syntax, objects, and packages Create and
manage data structures, including vectors,
matrices, and arrays Understand lists and data
frames Work with dates, times, and factors Use
common R functions, and learn to write your own
Import and export data and connect to databases
and spreadsheets Use the popular tidyr, dplyr and
data.table packages Write more efficient R code
with profiling, vectorization, and initialization
Plot data and extend your graphical capabilities
with ggplot2 and Lattice graphics Develop common
types of models Construct high-quality packages,
both simple and complex Write R classes: S3, S4,
and Reference Classes Use R to generate dynamic
reports Build web applications with Shiny Register
your book at informit.com/register for convenient
access to updates and corrections as they become
available. This book’s source code can be found at
http://www.mango-solutions.com/wp/teach-yourself-r
-in-24-hours-book/.
  Python for Data Science Daniel
O'Reilly,2021-02-08 ★55% OFF for bookstores! NOW
at $25.95 instead of $35.95!★ Would you like to: ●
Learn a super competitive skill? ● Become
irreplaceable in the future job market? ● Upgrade
yourself to the ultimate data whizz? Here's the
Perfect Solution if Your Customers Want to Become
the Master of Data Science and Learn Phyton Step-
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by-Step Data science is one of the emerging
technologies that is set to radically transform
the job market. With applications in almost every
industry, data science experts will have no
shortage of great job offers. But, the whole field
may seem a little intimidating if your background
is not specific to data science. This book is here
to guide you through the field of data science
from the very beginning. You will learn the
fundamental skills and tools to support your
learning process. If you're a beginner, this is
the book to help you easily understand the basics
of data science. To understand data science, you
also need a good understanding of how Python helps
you design and implement these projects. This
guidebook is going to explain how we can get all
of this done. Here just a little preview of what
you'll find inside this book: ● A thorough and
simple explanation of data science and the way it
works ● Basics of data science and fundamental
skills you need to get started ● Data science
libraries you need to learn to become a data whizz
● A blueprint for the most used frameworks for
Python data science ● How to process and
understand the data and design your own projects
AND SO MUCH MORE! Even if you're an absolute
beginner with little programming experience, you
will find this book easy to follow and implement.
This guide is your first step towards a successful
data science career, so don't hesitate!
  The Data Science Workshop Anthony So,Thomas V.
Joseph,Robert Thas John,Andrew Worsley,Dr. Samuel
Asare,2020-01-29 Cut through the noise and get
real results with a step-by-step approach to data
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science Key Features Ideal for the data science
beginner who is getting started for the first time
A data science tutorial with step-by-step
exercises and activities that help build key
skills Structured to let you progress at your own
pace, on your own terms Use your physical print
copy to redeem free access to the online
interactive edition Book DescriptionYou already
know you want to learn data science, and a smarter
way to learn data science is to learn by doing.
The Data Science Workshop focuses on building up
your practical skills so that you can understand
how to develop simple machine learning models in
Python or even build an advanced model for
detecting potential bank frauds with effective
modern data science. You'll learn from real
examples that lead to real results. Throughout The
Data Science Workshop, you'll take an engaging
step-by-step approach to understanding data
science. You won't have to sit through any
unnecessary theory. If you're short on time you
can jump into a single exercise each day or spend
an entire weekend training a model using sci-kit
learn. It's your choice. Learning on your terms,
you'll build up and reinforce key skills in a way
that feels rewarding. Every physical print copy of
The Data Science Workshop unlocks access to the
interactive edition. With videos detailing all
exercises and activities, you'll always have a
guided solution. You can also benchmark yourself
against assessments, track progress, and receive
content updates. You'll even earn a secure
credential that you can share and verify online
upon completion. It's a premium learning
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experience that's included with your printed copy.
To redeem, follow the instructions located at the
start of your data science book. Fast-paced and
direct, The Data Science Workshop is the ideal
companion for data science beginners. You'll learn
about machine learning algorithms like a data
scientist, learning along the way. This process
means that you'll find that your new skills stick,
embedded as best practice. A solid foundation for
the years ahead.What you will learn Find out the
key differences between supervised and
unsupervised learning Manipulate and analyze data
using scikit-learn and pandas libraries Learn
about different algorithms such as regression,
classification, and clustering Discover advanced
techniques to improve model ensembling and
accuracy Speed up the process of creating new
features with automated feature tool Simplify
machine learning using open source Python packages
Who this book is forOur goal at Packt is to help
you be successful, in whatever it is you choose to
do. The Data Science Workshop is an ideal data
science tutorial for the data science beginner who
is just getting started. Pick up a Workshop today
and let Packt help you develop skills that stick
with you for life.
  Learning R Richard Cotton,2013-09-09 Learn how
to perform data analysis with the R language and
software environment, even if you have little or
no programming experience. With the tutorials in
this hands-on guide, youâ??ll learn how to use the
essential R tools you need to know to analyze
data, including data types and programming
concepts. The second half of Learning R shows you
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real data analysis in action by covering
everything from importing data to publishing your
results. Each chapter in the book includes a quiz
on what youâ??ve learned, and concludes with
exercises, most of which involve writing R code.
Write a simple R program, and discover what the
language can do Use data types such as vectors,
arrays, lists, data frames, and strings Execute
code conditionally or repeatedly with branches and
loops Apply R add-on packages, and package your
own work for others Learn how to clean data you
import from a variety of sources Understand data
through visualization and summary statistics Use
statistical models to pass quantitative judgments
about data and make predictions Learn what to do
when things go wrong while writing data analysis
code
  Introduction to Transfer Learning Jindong
Wang,Yiqiang Chen,2023-03-30 Transfer learning is
one of the most important technologies in the era
of artificial intelligence and deep learning. It
seeks to leverage existing knowledge by
transferring it to another, new domain. Over the
years, a number of relevant topics have attracted
the interest of the research and application
community: transfer learning, pre-training and
fine-tuning, domain adaptation, domain
generalization, and meta-learning. This book
offers a comprehensive tutorial on an overview of
transfer learning, introducing new researchers in
this area to both classic and more recent
algorithms. Most importantly, it takes a
“student’s” perspective to introduce all the
concepts, theories, algorithms, and applications,
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allowing readers to quickly and easily enter this
area. Accompanying the book, detailed code
implementations are provided to better illustrate
the core ideas of several important algorithms,
presenting good examples for practice.
  Learning to See Data Ben Jones,2020-12-15 This
book is associated with the 'Data Literacy Level
1' on-demand online course:
https://dataliteracy.com/courses/data-literacy-lev
el-1 For most of us, it's rare to go a full day
without coming across data in the form of a chart,
map or dashboard. Graphical displays of data are
all around us, from performance indicators at work
to election trackers on the news to traffic maps
on the road. But few of us have received training
or instruction in how to actually read and
interpret them. How many times have we been misled
simply because we aren't aware of the pitfalls to
avoid when interpreting data visualizations.
Learning to See Data will teach you the different
ways that data can be encoded in graphical form,
and it will give you a deeper understanding of the
way our human visual system interprets these
encodings. You will also learn about the most
common chart types, and the situations in which
they are most appropriate. From basic bar charts
to overused pie charts to helpful maps and many
more, a wide array of chart types are covered in
detail, and conventions, pitfalls, strengths and
weaknesses of each of them are revealed. This book
will help you develop fluency in the
interpretation of charts, an ability that we all
need to hone and perfect if we are to make
meaningful contributions in the professional,
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public and personal arenas of life. The principles
covered in it also serve as a critical background
for anyone looking to create charts that others
will be able to understand. This book is clear and
evocative, thorough and thoughtful, and remarkably
readable: a marvelous launchpad into the world of
data. –Tamara Munzner, Professor, University of
British Columbia Computer Science Everyone of us
needs good data literacy skills to survive in the
modern world. Without them, it's hard to succeed
at work, or survive the onslaught of information
(and misinformation) across all our media. Ben's
book provides the necessary building blocks for a
strong foundation. From that foundation, Ben's
approach will inspire you to own the process of
developing your skills further. –Andy Cotgreave,
Technical Evangelism Director, Tableau
  Cyber Security, Cryptology, and Machine Learning
Shlomi Dolev,Ehud Gudes,Pascal Paillier,2023-06-20
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of
the 7th International Symposium on Cyber Security,
Cryptology, and Machine Learning, CSCML 2023, held
in Be'er Sheva, Israel, in June 2023. The 21 full
and 15 short papers were carefully reviewed and
selected from 70 submissions. They deal with the
theory, design, analysis, implementation, and
application of cyber security, cryptography and
machine learning systems and networks, and
conceptually innovative topics in these research
areas.
  Advancing Technology and Educational Development
through Blended Learning in Emerging Economies
Ololube, Nwachukwu Prince,2013-09-30 Blended
learning continues to emerge as a more proactive
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and high quality method of teaching and learning.
Yet as the academic landscape shifts towards
technology-based efforts, the lack of economic
support in developing countries has hindered its
educational growth. Advancing Technology and
Educational Development through Blended Learning
in Emerging Economies provides an insight on
blended learning approaches and its importance in
the educational development of emerging economies.
This book is a vital resource for researchers,
academics, professionals, and students involved in
the management and organizational development of
technology use in educational settings.
  Statistical Analysis of Management Data Hubert
Gatignon,2003 Statistical Analysis of Management
Data is especially designed to provide doctoral
students with a theoretical knowledge of the basic
concepts underlying the most important
multivariate techniques and with an overview of
actual applications in various fields. The content
herein addresses both the underlying mathematics
and problems of application. As such, a reasonable
level of competence in both statistics and
mathematics is needed. This book is not intended
as a first introduction to statistics and
statistical analysis. Instead it assumes that the
student is familiar with basic statistical
techniques. The techniques are presented in a
fundamental way but in a format accessible to
students in a doctoral program, to practicing
academicians, and to data analysts.
  Learning Data Science Sam Lau,Joseph
Gonzalez,Deborah Nolan,2023-09-15 As an aspiring
data scientist, you appreciate why organizations
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rely on data for important decisions--whether it's
for companies designing websites, cities deciding
how to improve services, or scientists discovering
how to stop the spread of disease. And you want
the skills required to distill a messy pile of
data into actionable insights. We call this the
data science lifecycle: the process of collecting,
wrangling, analyzing, and drawing conclusions from
data. Learning Data Science is the first book to
cover foundational skills in both programming and
statistics that encompass this entire lifecycle.
It's aimed at those who wish to become data
scientists or who already work with data
scientists, and at data analysts who wish to cross
the technical/nontechnical divide. If you have a
basic knowledge of Python programming, you'll
learn how to work with data using industry-
standard tools like pandas. Refine a question of
interest to one that can be studied with data
Pursue data collection that may involve text
processing, web scraping, etc. Glean valuable
insights about data through data cleaning,
exploration, and visualization Learn how to use
modeling to describe the data Generalize findings
beyond the data
  Handbook of Research on Maximizing Cognitive
Learning through Knowledge Visualization Ursyn,
Anna,2015-02-28 The representation of abstract
data and ideas can be a difficult and tedious task
to handle when learning new concepts; however, the
advances of emerging technology have allowed for
new methods of representing such conceptual data.
The Handbook of Research on Maximizing Cognitive
Learning through Knowledge Visualization focuses
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on the use of visualization technologies to assist
in the process of better comprehending scientific
concepts, data, and applications. Highlighting the
utilization of visual power and the roles of
sensory perceptions, computer graphics, animation,
and digital storytelling, this book is an
essential reference source for instructors,
engineers, programmers, and software developers
interested in the exchange of information through
the visual depiction of data.
  Web-Based Learning Solutions for Communities of
Practice: Developing Virtual Environments for
Social and Pedagogical Advancement Karacapilidis,
Nikos,2009-07-31 This book provides readers with
an up-to-date research manual in developing
innovative and effective learning systems using
web-based technologies--Provided by publisher.
  Learning MySQL and MariaDB Russell J.T.
Dyer,2015-03-30 With an easy, step-by-step
approach, this guide shows beginners how to
install, use, and maintain the world's most
popular open source database: MySQL. You'll learn
through real-world examples and many practical
tips, including information on how to improve
database performance. Database systems such as
MySQL help data handling for organizations large
and small handle data, providing robust and
efficient access in ways not offered by
spreadsheets and other types of data stores. This
book is also useful for web developers and
programmers interested in adding MySQL to their
skill sets. Topics include: Installation and basic
administration ; Introduction to databases and SQL
; Functions, subqueries, and other query
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enhancements ; Improving database performance ;
Accessing MySQL from popular languages--
  Learning Cocoa with Objective-C Paris Buttfield-
Addison,Jonathon Manning,Tim Nugent,2014-02-19 Get
up to speed on Cocoa and Objective-C, and start
developing applications on the iOS and OS X
platforms. If you don’t have experience with
Apple’s developer tools, no problem! From object-
oriented programming to storing app data in
iCloud, the fourth edition of this book covers
everything you need to build apps for the iPhone,
iPad, and Mac. You’ll learn how to work with the
Xcode IDE, Objective-C’s Foundation library, and
other developer tools such as Event Kit framework
and Core Animation. Along the way, you’ll build
example projects, including a simple Objective-C
application, a custom view, a simple video player
application, and an app that displays calendar
events for the user. Learn the application
lifecycle on OS X and iOS Work with the user-
interface system in Cocoa and Cocoa Touch Use AV
Foundation to display video and audio Build apps
that let users create, edit, and work with
documents Store data locally with the file system,
or on the network with iCloud Display lists or
collections of data with table views and
collection views Interact with the outside world
with Core Location and Core Motion Use blocks and
operation queues for multiprocessing
  Methodologies and Intelligent Systems for
Technology Enhanced Learning, Workshops - 13th
International Conference Zuzana Kubincová,Federica
Caruso,Tae-eun Kim,Malinka Ivanova,Loreto
Lancia,Maria Angela Pellegrino,2023-08-28 This
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book includes the accepted papers of the four
selected workshops which focus on integration of
emerging technologies into education and training
(ETELT), Interactive Environments and Emerging
Technologies for eLearning (IEETeL), Technology
Enhanced Learning in Nursing Education (Nursing),
and Technology Enhanced Learning for Future
Citizens (TEL4FC). Education is the cornerstone of
any society; it serves as one of the foundations
for many of its social values and characteristics.
mis4TEL’23 promotes the interaction among the
scientific community to discuss applications of
Technology Enhanced Learning solutions targeting
not only cognitive and social processes but also
motivational, personality, or emotional factors.
In addition, current trends concerning the use of
artificial intelligence can help and augment
learning opportunities for learners and educators.
We would like to thank all the contributing
authors, the members of the program committee,
national associations (AEPIA, and APPIA), and the
sponsors (AIR Institute, and Camara Municipal de
Guimarães).
  Learning HBase Shashwat Shriparv,2014-11-25 If
you are an administrator or developer who wants to
enter the world of Big Data and BigTables and
would like to learn about HBase, this is the book
for you.
  Security and Privacy in Federated Learning Shui
Yu,Lei Cui,2023-03-10 In this book, the authors
highlight the latest research findings on the
security and privacy of federated learning
systems. The main attacks and counterattacks in
this booming field are presented to readers in
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connection with inference, poisoning, generative
adversarial networks, differential privacy, secure
multi-party computation, homomorphic encryption,
and shuffle, respectively. The book offers an
essential overview for researchers who are new to
the field, while also equipping them to explore
this “uncharted territory.” For each topic, the
authors first present the key concepts, followed
by the most important issues and solutions, with
appropriate references for further reading. The
book is self-contained, and all chapters can be
read independently. It offers a valuable resource
for master’s students, upper undergraduates, Ph.D.
students, and practicing engineers alike.
  Data Science Liam Damien,2019-12-02 Data science
is rapidly expanding its horizons to places never
thought possible. It can be quite difficult to
keep up with the innovations, which take place
every day. Are you new to the realms of data
science? If you are, you will have to agree that
it can be quite discouraging to even start when
looking at the technical aspects of the
discipline. Relax. With our help, we are positive
that you will become an expert in no time. Are you
looking to learn more about data science? Well,
this book will be the perfect solution to cater
for your cravings! With an in-depth study of data
science and its various components, this book is
made specifically with beginners in mind. Get to
learn the basics of data science and how to gain
practical experience with words and terms, which
are broken down for easy understanding. Here are
some of the things that you will learn from this
book;A complete history of data science and why
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learning data science will be a great choice. The
study of Linear Algebra and mathematics and how
you can effectively apply it to data scienceThe
study of python programming and how you can become
an expert at itThe study of machine learning and
how it is forever interwoven with data scienceData
visualization and how it is fundamentally
different from data miningThe various ways in
which you can gain practical experience in data
scienceThe book will also seek to ensure that you
have the right foundation from data science to
branch out into other fields.Data science is
surely going to benefit you in the long run. This
book will seek to show you the benefits of data
science and the impacts and satisfaction that
comes from setting out on the road to being a data
scientist. We are positive you'll enjoy reading
every chapter of it.
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